
  

 

  
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to inform you that following our visit this week, we are now accepting new 
NHS patients at our dental practice. To register, please contact our reception team at your 
convenience and kindly mention that you are from Shoreham Primary School. 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming you to our practice soon. 

 

Dental Beauty Swanley 

Telephone: 01322 668150 

Email: swanleyreception@dentalbeauty.co.uk 

1B High Street, 
Swanley, 
Kent, 
BR8 8AE 

 


